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I am driving the taxi from last ten yrs. This is my bread and butter. The taxi industry is 

my main source of income and for my family.  We need your help to stop the illegal taxi apps. 

We need to have the same rule for the whole industry. Everything is 

dependent on my taxi operation. I don't fear from the competition. Competition is always 

good. We are doing the right thing, delivering the right service to the public. The taxi 

industry is the safest service to the public and the driver and it provides a large revenue for 

the government. These illegal apps are doing the opposite. Please do not let these illegal 

apps operate in the taxi industry. That is my humble request. My future and my family's 

future is in your hands. It would be greatly appreciated if you can stop these illegal taxis. 

At the moment it is very hard to make the money.  Please, once again, rescue us from this 

difficult circumstance.   
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